
Sign up to volunteer now! 

                  , your help is needed.

Critical Care Volunteers Are Needed in Israel

In light of the ongoing situation in Israel, the Israeli Ministry of Health is 
building a list of medical personnel from abroad to volunteer in Israel should 
the need arise. This call for volunteers is authorized by Charles Sprung, MD, 
JD, MCCM, working with the Israeli Ministry of Health, and SCCM CEO/
Executive Vice-President, David J. Martin, CAE. 
  
Do not travel until you receive information from an Israeli Ministry of 
Health official. 
  
Applying to volunteer does not commit you to actual participation. You 
will be contacted directly if needed. At that time, the location of your 
volunteer service and logistic issues will be clarified, such as housing and 
travel. 
  
Please email Dr. Sprung at charless@ekmd.huji.ac.il once you have 
submitted the volunteer application. He will coordinate and expedite your 
application with the Israeli Ministry of Health. 
  
Once you have submitted the volunteer application, you will receive an email 
requesting that the following documents be sent to 
medicalvolunteersforisrael@moh.gov.il: 

• Passport 
• Medical license 

Your consideration of this appeal is very much appreciated.
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